
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Monday, 24 August 2020 12:17 PM 
To: 'Matthew Chesher' <matthew.chesher@meaa.org> 
Subject: RE: Journalists Published Media Award 2010 - postponement of Part 5 alterations 
 
Dear Mr Chesher  
 
I refer to your email below and the Full Bench’s statement issued on 5 May 2020.  
 
The Vice President has confirmed that the postponement will take effect in relation to the 
commencement of changes to Part 5 of the Journalists Published Media Award 2010.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Eirinn Hayes 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Matthew Chesher <matthew.chesher@meaa.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, 18 August 2020 9:57 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Journalists Published Media Award 2010 - postponement of Part 5 alterations 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
I write in reference to MEAA's 8 May 2020 response to the Commission's statement of 5 
May 2020 concerning postponement (from November 2020 to March 2021) of the 
commencement of changes to Part 5 of the Journalists Published Media Award 2010. 
 
MEAA wrote to the Commission on 8 May 2020 to advise that the union did not oppose the 
postponement as canvassed by the Full Bench. 
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MEAA assume the postponement will take effect, but seek confirmation from the 
Commission that this is the case. 
 
I would be grateful for your clarification. 
 
Regards, 
 
Matthew Chesher 
 

 
Matthew Chesher 
Director, Legal and Policy 


